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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 21 April 2024 19:01
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from  
 
Comments: 
There is no improvement to the current sub‐ standard cycle lane along the A10. The whole of Ĭe Hardwick 
roundabout should be included in the scope and the current cyclepath should be extended to the whole 
roundabout. Furthermore the light phasing should favour cycling/pedestrians as it currently takes a long Ɵme to get 
round. The cycle path on the new road does not extend to the A47 and there is no cycle path along the proposed 
duelled A47. I understand that eventually cyclists can cut through the new housing but that could be many years 
later: in the meanƟme the route into town would be hazardous. 
 
 
 
 




